
     
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 
  

 

 
 
 
 

   
   

 
   
       
                       

 
 

20 March 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Herefordshire Council Traveller Sites Development Plan 

Further to my introductory letter I can now confirm that the examination hearing 
for the Herefordshire Travellers’ Sites Development Plan Document will take 
place on Tuesday 22 May 2018  at Three Counties Hotel, Belmont Road, 
Hereford HR2 7BP Three Counties Hotel, Belmont, Hereford starting at 10.00am. 
Wednesday 23 May is a reserve day. 

For your information please find attached the Inspector’s Guidance Notes for the 
examination and a separate document containing the issues he has identified 
together with a series of questions for the Council.  

If you wish to appear at the hearing then please let me know by Friday 11 May 
having taken account of the advice in the Guidance Note about the nature of 
these proceedings. 

Just a reminder that all relevant information is available on the examination web 
page. 

Travellers' Sites Document examination 

Please contact me regarding matters to do with the examination process. 

Kind regards 

Tracy Pearson 
Programme Officer 

Email ‐ Programme.Officer@herefordshire.gov.uk 
Mobile – 07792 880908 
Postal Address – c/o Herefordshire Council, Plough Lane, Hereford, HR4 OLE 


